October 10, 2014 USATF Florida Association Executive Committee Friday before the Annual meeting Held at Thomas Johnson's beautiful home.

Present: Melinda Wheatley, McLin Anderson, Doug Tillet, Joe Monks, Rod Larsen, Robin Beamon, Pam Betz, Dan Koch, Thomas Johnson.

Reviewed the business to be conduct at tomorrow's annual meeting.

The following people were selected to be Florida delegates to the 2014 USATF annual meeting and their committee assignments:

Cross-country Thomas Johnson

Disabled Athletes Melinda Wheatley

LDR Men McLin Anderson

LDR Masters Doug Tillet

LDR Women Joe Monks

MUT Possible Bob Becker if he is willing to become MUT chair and go to the National meeting.

Officials Rod Larsen

Race Walk Dan Koch

T&F Masters Jim Williams

T&F Men Charlie Harris

T&F Women Carmen Jackson

Youth Angela Harris

Association Pam Betz

Robin Beamon

Except for Angela Harris and Robin Beamon who are eligible for \$1,100 the rest are eligible for reimbursement for up to \$1,000 in expenses, receipts must be submitted (no food or drinks), they must attend their assigned committee meetings, submit a report to Jim Williams, Angela Harris, Robin Beamon and Rod Larsen by December 22nd, attend the Friday morning Annual business meeting and sit with the Florida delegation.

A discussion was held about the required races and meets that must be held each year: Men's, Women's and Masters LDR (3 each, Short- 5k to 5 mile, Medium- 10k to 10 mile, long- 20k to marathon). Track and Field: Youth, Men's, Women's and Masters. Cross-country: Youth, Men's Women's and Masters. Race Walking: Youth, Men's Women's and Masters.

It was approved for Robin to purchase two tables for the Jesse Owens Banquet and for the Association to pay for any of the delegates who wish to attend the Officials Banquet.

It was decided we would go to Disneyland on Friday following the close of the meeting. Robin announced she was going to use \$1,000 of her budget to sponsor ten people to attend Sonya Richards Ross's Clinic to be held on November 7 and 8 in Miramar

It was decide that Budget requests must be submitted to Jim Williams, Robin Beamon and Rod Larsen by October 27 in order for them to be considered.